Communication

Newsletters are sent out each fortnight by email. You can also collect a paper copy from the centre. Each child also has a named pigeonhole for notes and receipts etc. Please check your pigeonhole every day. They are located in the side entrance in 2 groups: Monday /Tuesday and Wednesday /Thursday with your child's first name labelled in alphabetical order.

Children who regularly attend from the Hallett Cove Community Child Care Centre will have notes sent home in their bags. You can request that notes, invoices and receipts are sent by email.

Tell us your concerns:

Please talk to, (or phone, email) us if you have any concerns about your child. It may be a simple matter that they did not sleep well, had a bad dream the previous night or a pet or relative has died. This can affect their learning or interactions the next day.

Sometimes at bed time your child may be upset about things that have happened through their day at Preschool, we need to know so that we can help them work to a solution.

No matter is too small; while children can appear to cope sometimes